
REPORT 
 
TO:  Motueka Community Board  
 
FROM:  Chair, David Ogilvie 
 
REFERENCE:  AA508 
 
SUBJECT:  Discretionary Fund Applications – RMCB10-05-02 
 

 
Purpose 
 

To consider the following two applications for discretionary funds.  
 

1) Motueka Maori Wardens 
 

Requesting $200 towards erection of a directional sign outside Deck’s Reserve. 
 

2) Motueka Recreation Centre 
 

Requesting $499 to fund a youth bus on Friday nights.  
 
 
Discussion 
 
Representatives from each organisation will be in attendance to present their 
application. 
 
 
Notes: 
 
- Is it helpful that a Board member liaises with each applicant prior to the Board’s 

monthly meeting, to provide advice and information for when the Board 
discusses the application? 

- Should applications be considered monthly, or less frequently, eg three 
monthly? 

- Is it opportune to review the Discretionary Fund criteria as to how the $5,000 is 
best allocated? 

 
 
 
David Ogilvie 
Chairperson 


